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From: Gene & Michele Boyle <boylemdc@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 5:16 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: DECKER GREENHOUSE Appeal

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

I completely support you, Mr. Jacobsen. Thank you for your efforts.
Gene Boyle

1856 Viborg Rd,, Solvang
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From: John Padfield <jp@sbceoc.org>
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 7:48 AM
To: sbcob
Subject: DECKER GREENHOUSE Appeal

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Attn: Chair Hartmann & Board of Supervisors:
Thank you Supervisars for your time today and consideration of our neighborhoods concerns.

My name is John Padfield. My wife, Julie & I have lived on College Canyon Road in the City of Solvang for 36
years. College Canyon is a residential bucolic neighborhood with no commercial activity. However, our neighborhood is
threatened by the proposed commercial project at 988 Fredensborg Cyn. Rd.

College Canyon, along with the adjacent residential neighborhood of Sunrise Village lies immediately South of the
Appellant's site. Given that, our new, morning sunrise should this project be approved will be to the north rather than
the east which it has been forever. Why? Because a 16,000 square foot greenhouse with translucent panels facing
directly into our neighborhood, on an upward slope is an unacceptable light trespass issue. | will also mention the
applicant was previously unable to contain light from a much smaller facility.

The Appellant, Mr. Decker. has been unanimously denied by the Planning Commission and is now asking for your
overrule. Please do take the right action for the citizens of Solvang and support the professionals - your Planning
Commission by supporting their decision. This is also consistent with the Visual development Goals of the SYV
Community plan pointed out by the Planning Commission.

Thank you for listening to our concerns regarding our quiet, county neighborhood.
Respectfully,
John & Jjulie Padfield

935 College Canyon Road
Solvang



